
      

 Zoom meeting 

Hosted by Friends of Manitoulin Turtles 

Facilitated by Manitoulin Nature Club 

 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

Turtles of Ontario 

Our guest speaker: Don Scallen 
Registration required, please email lesley.phillips@benphil.ca 

 

 
 

       

Please enjoy this free presentation brought to you in part by Friends of Manitoulin Turtles. Should 

you wish to be a Friend to Manitoulin's Turtles, and provide a donation, e-transfer, cash or cheque 

options are available. Contact us at manitoulinturtles@gmail.com for more information or stop by 

to see us in person at Manitoulin Streams' Outdoor Angling Trade Fair, Saturday, May 18th and 

Sunday, May 19th at the Kagawong Park Center.    

*Friends of Manitoulin Turtles is not a registered charity and cannot issue tax receipts at this time. 

 

This presentation is a deep dive into the 

natural history of Ontario’s native turtle 

species and the grave conservation issues 

they face. Don Scallen is a lifelong naturalist, 

turtle lover and writer. Check out his articles 

at https://www.inthehills.ca/author/don-

scallen/ 
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